other classmates. If you are giving a giftdo this privately. Also, the birthday child
should not give out gift bags to his or her classmates. If the birthday child feels like
they need to give something, he or she may give the whole class a game or a new

recess ball.

Field Trips

The first grade class will go on four field trips. The first trip is to the Oklahoma
City Zoo in September. The October-November field trip will be to the Washita
Wildlife Refuge close to Butler. The January-February field trip will be announced.
The last field trip will be to the Harn Homestead in Oklahoma City in April or May.
These field trips may change. We will follow the rules in the student’s handbook for

our field trips.

Class Parties

The first grade will have three class parties. The first one is the Christmas party on
December 20, 2011, at 12:30 PM. God’s Love party will be on February 14, 2012, at
2:15 PM. The Resurrection party will be on April 5, 2012, at 2:15 PM. There will be
a sign up sheet in the Tuesday folder asking each family to help with one party. The
party usually consists of a game, activity, or story to help us remember why we are

celebrating. The party helpers provide a snack, drink, and a gift bag (optional).



